
Licensing Policy – Replies to Consultation 
 

Name Representation Reply 

Michael Richardson  

Environmental health 

noise team EFDC 

 
 

In the list of relevant legislation (1.12) you have 

not included the Anti Social Crime & Policing Act 

2014.  This deals with Community Protection 

Notices (CPN)/Public Spaces Protection Orders 

(PSPOs) as well as amending S.161 and 165 

Licencing Act 2003 regarding closure orders on 

premises, so I think it needs to be included. 

 

You also have a bit of a problem with the 

numbering too.. goes from 1.19 to 1.16 (around the 

Equality & Duty section 

We have added the recommended 
comments and amended numbering 

HMRC  
 
 

Noted that their address was incorrect Address amended 

Loughton Town Council  
Licensing Act 2003 Consultation Policy (draft) 
The Committee had NO OBJECTION to this 
proposal.   

 

Essex County Fire & 
Rescue Service 

 Acknowledgment 

British Transport Police  Acknowledgment 



Environment Agency  Acknowledgment 

SIA  Acknowledgment 

Epping Sports Club  Acknowledgment 

May’s Chinese 
Restaurant, Epping 

No comments to make  

Voluntary Action Epping 
Forest 

No comments to make  

Valley Off Licence, 
Buckhurst Hill 

No comments to make  



Loughton Residents 
(plans group) 

We refer to the current review of the council’s 

licensing policy.  

First of all we consider it would have been useful to 

have done tracked changes on the document or shown 

the existing policy side by side with the changes.  

We are disappointed we were not formally consulted 

over the changes particularly because the document 

proposes to remove the Loughton Residents 

Association (LRA) as a consultee. You say on the 

council website that you “want to ensure our 

licensing policy reflects the opinions of both residents 

and businesses in the Epping Forest district”. We 

object to being removed from the consultation list and 

respectfully request the LRA is reinstated in appendix 

2. 

I am pleased that you have a copy of the 

document .With regards to you not being on the 

list, this is a (typo omission) and I will ensure 

that it is back on the list. I will feed your 

comments to the members on the full licensing 

committee meeting.  I can assure you that at no 

point a decision was made to leave you off the 

list 

 

All ward members were consulted with the 

policy 

 

As you know this is a draft and thank you for 

drawing it to our attention and your comments 

are duly noted 

 

 
 


